
All comments below are from things heard to be said or seen. They are not meant to be personal & should be 

taken in jest. 
 

 

CHANGE IN VENUE FOR SATURDAY 21 APRIL 2018 
 

 

The Team Evergreen Parkrun this Saturday was to be at Woodlands. However, as Gerd 

will be completing his 50th Parkrun, we are going to do the Lonehill Parkrun, 

our home course, instead. The reason for this is that when he orders his “Red 50 

Parkrun” t-shirt it will be delivered to Lonehill offices and makes it easier for him to 

collect it. 

 

I apologise for this late notice of the change in Venue. 

 

I ask as many of you as possible to come along and walk with him to support, 

encourage and cheer him on. It is a Big occasion for him as he joins the growing group 

of Team members who have reached this milestone. 

 

Please put you name down on the list in the clubhouse, on the side of 

the post boxes, as early as possible so that transport arrangements can 

be made for those who need a lift.  
 

Thank you 

 

Remember to “keep fit and remain evergreen” 

 

Ernie 


